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Stakeholder Consultation on the 
Naming of Biologic Drugs

Issue:
• Increasing number of biologic drugs sharing the same non-proprietary name
• Complexity and variability of biologics - important to be able to distinguish
• No global approach to naming  (The WHO suffix-based approach is not proceeding)

Consultation Questionnaire: 
• January 18 - February 9, 2018 
• 3 options for a naming convention; 5 questions
• Responses will inform Health Canada policy decision
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